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!Chichester and District Model Aero Club:  Committee 2018  
John Riall  President  

Chairman:  Tony Chant: 01243 262816, mobile 07766 078977, chairman@cadmac.co.uk  
Secretary & Hon Secretary Social Secretary: Toni Reynaud 01243 370422,  

secretary@cadmac.co.uk 
Treasurer : Malcolm Farrington,  01243 821789,  

Thorney Rep and Safety Officer: Derek Honeysett 01243 371093  
Porthole Farm Rep.and Safety Officer: Keith Watts 07530 375113  

Slope Rep and Safety officer Trundle Hill: Nick Gates 07957 422941  
Webmaster: David Hayward: webmaster@cadmac.co.uk 

Junior Rep. & Junior Members Protection Co-ordinator: Donna Goff  
John Riall 01243 782922, Senior Training Officer  

BMFA Rep & CD editor: Ken Knox, 07885819911, editor@cadmac.co.uk  
Membership Secretary, David Stocker: 07896250804, member@cadmac.co.uk

Club meeting for January 10th 2019 simulator evening and chat 

!

Clear!Dope!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! !!!!January 2019

Duke’s new plane for 
2019 it’s a Pilot Extra 
330 to a scale of 
33% Powered by a 
Twin DLE 110cc 
engine it has two 
receivers 10 servos 

and a Evolution power 
box using two Lipo’s 
and flies very well

mailto:webmaster@cadmac.co.uk
mailto:kenneth.knox@cadmac.co.uk
mailto:webmaster@cadmac.co.uk
mailto:kenneth.knox@cadmac.co.uk


Electronic newsletter of the Chichester and District Model Aero Club



Adrian Child’s P39  Bell Aero Cobra II
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New Years day 2019 sees Richard Harvey 
and others preparing his new Multiplex Heron 

taking its maiden flight 
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10th January Club Night
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The club Facebook page is now in its fourth year.  It has over one hundred members. It 
contains many contemporary site reports, and has a wealth of photos in its archives. 

Administered by Nick Gates. and David Hayward

Program for 2019 has not yet been formalised as 
there was no committee meeting in January 



When 
  Driving  

Around Thorney        
be aware of  young 
children on bikes 
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For those of you who have not yet discovered it,  Nick Gates has set up a 
group page on Facebook its well worth a look

Here is the link:-  
 https://www.facebook.com/groups/Chichesteraeromodellers/

When flying at Thorney 
please keep an eye out for 

traffic(all kinds walkers, 
horses, bikes, runners, and 
low flying aircraft) coming  
from behind the flyers and 
inform them accordingly

Flying alone on Thorney 
is restricted to 

lightweight electric or 
gliders, and

pilots are requested to 
concentrate on flying 

within the grass area to 
the west of the runway.

Now with 90+ 
members

Please Try to 
leave Porthole as 
tidy as possible, 
making sure no 

fuel is left on site

The Commander  at 
Baker Barracks  
Thorney and the 

MOD have decreed 
that there shall be 
NO drone flying  

whatsoever 
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